
General Education Council 
September 26, 2018 @3:00pm-4:00pm 

PKP, MU 

MINUTES 

 

 

PRESENT:  Rich Sleezer, Kim Massoth, Carol Lucy, Qiang Shi, Javier Flores, Amy Oelschlaeger, 

Sawyer Barragan, Kathy Landwehr, Shawna Shane, David McKenzie, Basil Kessler, and Joan 

Brewer 

ABSENT:  Chris Stone, Sheila Markowitz, Clinton Henderson, Andy Houchins, and Jo Kord 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: September 12, 2018 Edits: Sheila Markowitz was included twice. 

With the amended change, Shane made a motion to approve the minutes.  McKenzie seconded 

the motion and the Council voted unanimously to approve the minutes 

 

FACULTY SENATE BILL-  

a. Editing FSB/Strategy for Implementation-A motion was made by Barragan and 

seconded by Oelschlaeger to proceed with submitting the document outlining the bill 

to Faculty Senate Motion passed unanimously 9-0.    The Faculty Senate Bill is 

attached below. 

 

STUDENT SURVEY DISCUSSION-Council discussed the different version of the student survey. 

There was a general preference for Basil’s survey but with some editing necessary and that it may 

be important to keep the demographic question in the document, but would like to look at Kord’s 

before the small group works more on the document.  McKenzie, Kessler, Kord, Oelschlarger, 

Sleezer and Barragan were tasked with meeting to edit the survey.  Kessler’s survey is attached 

below. 

 

HLC PREP- The HLC site visit will be on October 29 & 30 and Sleezer will bring a document 

with some possible questions that might be asked during the HLC visit at the next meeting to 

review with the council.  Brewer would like to have access to the various documents referenced 

so they can be used to align any changes that are being made to the general education program. 

 

 

Adjourned:  3:50pm 

Recorder:  KM 

Next meeting:  September 26, 2018  

 


